

INTERNATIONAL SKI INSTRUCTORS ASSOCIATION INTERNATIONALER SKILEHRERVERBAND ASSOCIATION INTERNATIONALE DES MONITEURS DE SKI

To the kind attention of Gunnar Winther, President of the **DNS. Den Norske Skiskole** Norway

General Secretary

Dr. Hugo Reider Leonardo da Vinci Strasse 8 I-39100 Bozen

reider.hugo@rolmail.net eMail:

Phone: +39 0471 974620 Mobile: +39 329 6690335 Fax. +39 0471 309835

October 29th, 2013

Subject: ISIA inspection to DNS courses

Dear President.

We are glad to write you in order to let you know officially that, following the report of the commission that visited your courses last springtime in Myrkdalen, the Technical Commission, proposed to recognize DNS with the ISIA Card status for their highest level courses.

The ISIA Praesidium ratified this last July, and officially announced the outcome of the inspection the ISIA Assembly of Delegates, last September in Ushuaia.

We take the chance to remind you, as from the Inspection rules, how to maintain and keep up to date over the time the ISIA Card and the ISIA Stamp status for your Association:

Renewal rules

Any change to the education system of an association must be promptly communicated to ISIA. ISIA keeps the right of checking, on a random basis, the courses of the associated members. In order to keep up to date, each association must attend at least 2 international ski events organized by ISIA or where ISIA is participating (f.i. the WC or Interski or ISIA technical events) every 5 years. The Certification must be renewed when a substantial change in the courses or in the ISIA Minimum Standard happens. In such a case it must be confirmed by a new inspection from the Technical Commission, following the instructions above [Inspection rules].

Every Association should be inspected at least once every 10 years

We wish the inspection execution and their outcome were of your satisfaction. We are available at any time for any further issue you might wish to raise.

International Ski Instructors Association ISIA

Dr. Vittorio Caffi Vice Presidente Europe

Technical Commission President

Dr.Hugo Reider General Secreta

eill.